
 

 

21st September  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Gate Times Update 
 

As promised, we have completed our preliminary review of the staggered drop off and pick up 
times from the school gates. We now have an initial plan in place to reduce the staggered 
approach when the timing is right.  
 
Whilst we are currently dealing with the recent Year 6 COVID outbreak in school, we have been 
advised to retain an element of separation and the staggered drop off and pick up times are 
essential for this.  
 
We will be reviewing the process again following the outbreak, but kindly remind parents and 
carers that we are still in a transitional period and will likely need to initially develop an interim 
solution, whilst finding the right timing for the plan we want to move forward with.  
 
It is of utmost priority to keep the children well and in school, and we promise to keep you 
informed with gate developments in the very near future.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Howard  
Headteacher  


